Veldran, Katherine

Russell Fry <russellwilliamfry@gmail.com>
10/15/2015 3:46:32 PM

RE: Legislative Briefing

Thank you. We will be sending out call-in instructions next week.
Please let us know if you need anything.

Thank you,
Katherine

From: Russell Fry [mailto:russellwilliamfry@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 3:39 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Re: Legislative Briefing

I will be calling in

On Thursday, October 15, 2015, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
Members of the General Assembly,

Governor Haley and state officials will conduct a briefing to legislators, October 21st, from 1:00-2:30 p.m. to
update you on the flood response and recovery operations. The legislative briefing will be held on the
Statehouse grounds. There will be access to a conference call line.

Please let me know by Monday, October 19th, if you will be attending the briefing in Columbia or calling-in.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Russell W. Fry, Esq.
Attorney at Law
Cell: (843) 421-4587

Office: (843) 488-5000
Email: RussellWilliamFry@gmail.com


mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:russellwilliamfry@gmail.com
mailto:russellwilliamfry@gmail.com
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
javascript:_e(%257B%257D,'cvml','KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov');
mailto:RussellWilliamFry@gmail.com

